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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Cost of living support payments for families on benefits-related Free School Meals 
 
Cornwall Council has received funding from the Government’s Household Support Fund to 
help families with the increased cost of living. The money will support households in the 
most need against rising living costs, including energy, food and water bills.  
 
If you have a child or children in Reception to Year 11 who is eligible for benefits-related 
Free School Meals you can claim a cash payment of £80 per child. We hope that a cash 
payment will allow families to use this support in the way that best meets their needs. 
 
If you are eligible you can claim your payment by completing the form at 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolmeals.  To claim you must be the parent or carer with 
parental responsibility who made the original claim for Free School Meals. 
 
We will send you full details of how to access your cash payment via the Post Office.  

 

Yours faithfully 
 
Together for Families 
Cornwall Council 
schoolmeals@cornwall.gov.uk  
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